
 

Annex A – Recommendations to Council from the Council’s Committees. 

 

Date Meeting Recommendations 

18 June 2024 Licensing 

Committee 

Business and Planning Act 2020 – Update to Pavement Licensing Regime 

 

The Licensing Committee Resolved to Recommend to Council to: 

1. Approve the draft policy, subject to any further amendments; 

2. Approve the new fees as detailed in paragraph 3.3 of the original report (see below). 

 

Paragraph 3.3.  

To ensure that the Council is reimbursed for the administration of this service a cost analysis has been undertaken. Proposals for the new costs for this service 

is as follows: 

 New Licence Fee £185.00 

 Renewal Fee £150.00 

https://meetings.westoxon.gov.uk/documents/s10888/WODC%20PL%20Committee%20Report%202024.pdf

